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PARENT NOTIFICATION 
January 8, 2021 

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
First, I would like to wish all of our students, parents and staff a Happy & Health New Year!  Bear Creek 
Community Charter School will return to In-Person & Hybrid Instruction on Tuesday, January 19, 2021.  This 
will be the same schedule and process that we followed at the beginning of the school year.   
 
When students and staff return to the building, all of the health and safety protocols that were previously in 
place will remain in place.  All students must wear face coverings except while eating lunch.  Social distancing 
of six feet will be required.  Students will not rotate between classrooms.  Lunch will be served in the individual 
classrooms.  Increased cleaning and sanitizing will continue. 
 
Any student or staff member who becomes ill or is exhibiting symptoms of COVID-19 during the period 
January 4 through January 18 is asked to contact Tina Vojtko, RN at (570) 855-0118 before January 19th and 
should not come to school – please stay home if you are sick or exhibiting symptoms. 
 
As students return to campus, it is imperative parents commit to the following: 
 

▪ If your child experiences symptoms of an illness, they should remain home. 
 

▪ If anyone in your household is diagnosed with COVID-19, if anyone in your household is in quarantine 
or isolation, or if anyone in your household is suspected of having COVID-19, your child should remain 
home. 
 

▪ Contact Tina Vojtko, RN if you have any questions or concerns related to COVID-19 and your child’s 
attendance at school. 
 

▪ If your child is going to be late or absent from school – including online learning, provide a written 
excuse to cover the absence. 

 
Questions relating to your child’s schedule or educational program should be directed to their teacher.  
Contact information is available on the School’s web site. 
 
We appreciate everyone’s patience and support as we navigate these challenging times.  We look forward to 
having your child back on campus in the coming weeks. 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Jim Smith 
Chief Executive Officer 


